
On Wed, Mar 4, 2020 at 7:27 AM, schneikabrown1@gmail.com 
<schneikabrown1@gmail.com> wrote: 
Hello My Name is Schneika Brown .I’m a Great Friend of Danshaun’s Family who became 

family over 11years ago and for the period of time that I had to share with him he was a loving 

child brother nephew cousin etc. But on today I’m writing this letter not to tell you how awsome 

Danshaun was but to let you know there may be many more Danshaun’s around the world but 

we would love to prevent there families from losing them the way we lost him and hurting the 

way we are behind his lost. I’m asking that on this day March 4,2020 that Danshaun’s Law will 

be passed in honor of him and the many other little kids around the world if we can just save one 

life it would make a big difference if justice by creating this law and that any who loses there 

license from reckless endangerment should not be able to operate a moving vehicle again . 

Thank You in advance  

Any questions or concerns I can be reached at  

schneikabrown1@gmail.com 

443-468-4290 
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